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Latest Updates from WA Government: 

 

(Issue No. 4-2022)  
 



 

 

 

 

What Chung Wah Community Care is doing: 
• Instead of weekly issue, LIVING with COVID-19 will be sent when there is a relevant update from 

Government that affects CWCC service delivery. 

• Distribute the following INFORM US leaflet to all clients / participants who are currently receiving CWCC 

service. 

 

 

How you can help to prevent the spread of coronavirus: 

• Wear a mask while receiving service or out in the community. 

• Respiratory hygiene and cough etiquette: cough or sneeze into a tissue and discard the tissue 
immediately, or cough/sneeze into the bend of your elbow, perform hand hygiene. 

• Cleaning and laundry: regular cleaning of the environment and equipment, safe handling of linen and 
waste. 

• Inform your Case Coordinator if you or your household are symptomatic, close contact and in isolation, 
or you have been tested COVID positive. 
 


